1998 Scholarship Report continues

Ivana Chieti, Top Photo Via Torre Quarto 56 Cerignola 71042 (fg) Italy

Caterina Muolo

Via Ugo Foscolo 12 Cerignola 71042 (fg) Italy

Dear Sirs,

Our names are Caterina and Ivana. We are seventeen years old and we attend the fourth class in a Liceo specializing in scientific studies. We are writing this letter to thank you heartily for the interest that you have shown towards us. We are very happy to have taken part in this initiative, because we think that this recognition is a starting point to do our best in our next studies.



We wished we could thank you personally but for the moment we have to do it with a letter, hoping to welcome you here in Cerignola the next year. We would like to come in the USA one of these days to visit your wonderful country and to make this tie between our town and the "Bomb Group Association" deeper. We will never forget this beautiful experience. Thank you so very much. Caterina and Ivana P.S. we would like to correspond with you!

Caterina & Ivana



Immacolata Calice

Via M.S. Ausiliatrice, 163 Cerignola 71042 (fg) Italy

I'd like to thank the Bomb Group Association, Prof Umberto Albanese and all those who participated in the ceremony. Thanks a lot for having given to me this beautiful honor. I consider this gift very important for my studies and my life. I thank all the students that know me and those that don't know me for having expressed there sen-



timent of joy and their congratulations. I hope this gift gives to me and even to them the strength of going on and to do the best that one can do.

Sincerely Immacolata Calice

Dambra Donatella

Via Gubbio 4 Cerignola, 71042 (fg)Italy Dear friends,

I am Donatella Dambra and I thank all of you for the cash prize that you awarded to me. It has been a very pleasant surprise!

It increases my gladness because my father is a soldier (he is a Major of the field artillery) and serves our country as you served your country during the Second World War, for freedom and peace.



I know you are very fond of Cerignola and I hope our friendship will last long, so I promise that your prize will be a spur to study always with profit. Thanks a lot.

Yours, Dambra Donatella



Stephanie Colvin

Harvard, NE

Hold fast to your dreams, for if dreams die, then life is like a broken winged bird that cannot fly. Langston Hughes

An archeologist, an astronaut, a "movie star," an author, and

a professional basketball player--these are all different careers I have wanted to pursue during the past eighteen years of my life. Although most of these "dreams" may seem unattainable to many people, I had no doubt in my ability to succeed! My dreams changed quite often during the early years of my life. I would eagerly inform my parents each time I made a new decision of what I wanted to become when I "grew up." My parents always greeted



these new, sometimes crazy, ideas with warm smiles and words of encouragement.

Because my parents believed in me as a young child and continue to believe in me today, I am not afraid to pursue my dreams! My dreams for the future are not exactly the same today. Instead of becoming an archeologist, digging up dinosaur fossils around the world, I have dreams of becoming a television anchor person for a nationally televised news program! I also have dreams of possibly becoming involved in politics and law!